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Dear Evergreen Families, 

This is always my favorite week of the school year!  
Seeing the excitement on the students’ faces as they 
are arriving each day is so much fun.  The classrooms 
are buzzing with introductions to curriculum, and 
teachers have been so grateful for all the love and 
support you have been showing them. 

The Kiss-N-Ride lines have been going very well in the 
morning.  Continue to make sure that you are waiting 
for the adults to help the children out of the cars for 
safety.  Car seats should be behind the passenger seat 
for easy and safe access, and always pull as far forward 
in the line as possible to allow multiple children to be 
helped out of the car. 

Pick up time reminders: 

Kindergarten = 3:10pm 

1st and 2nd grades = 3:20pm 

3rd-6th grades = 3:30pm 

Fridays we have privileged dress for students.  Please 
refer to your Parent Handbook for details (a copy can 
be found under:  Parents, then look under Forms & 
Handbook) 

Next Tuesday at 8:30am orders for Subway and Pizza 
will be due.  We cannot take late orders and we want 
to make sure all who want to participate can. We 
continue to look for ways to help with lunch options for 
our busy families. 

Finally, mark your calendars for 1st-6th grade 
Curriculum Nights Sept 17th and 18th.  We will start in 
the gym with introductions and volunteer sign up 
opportunities for OPT.  If you would like to volunteer in 
the classroom, please let your classroom teacher know 
and make arrangements.  Background check forms are 

available in the school office and take just a few 
minutes to process.  We are looking forward to seeing 
everyone! 

Thank you for all our followers on Twitter and 
Facebook.  We hope to give you a glimmer of the latest 
happenings on campus, so be sure to take a look if you 
have not “liked” us yet.  I hope you have a lovely and 
restful first weekend of the school year.  Always feel 
free to reach out if you have any questions. 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Theresa Chase 
 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell 

https://twitter.com/EABothell 

http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=ever
gacade-20 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

September  
 

8-10 Grade 5 to Camp Seymour 

9 Subway & Pizza Orders Due 

10 Subway Lunch 

11 Pizza Lunch 

17 Subway Lunch 

17 Curriculum Night - Grades 1-2, 6-7:15 p.m. 

18 Pizza Lunch 

18 Curriculum Night - Grades 3-6, 6-7:15 p.m. 

22-25 4th Grade to Islandwood 

24 Subway Lunch 

25 Pizza Lunch 

30 Allies Ahoy! Taproot Theatre Touring 
Company Assembly, MPR, 1 p.m. 

Principal’s Message 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell
https://twitter.com/EABothell
http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=evergacade-20
http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=evergacade-20
http://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell
http://www.twitter.com/EABothell
http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.btcfeed.net/news/apple-dish-and-amazon-signal-bitcoin-surge-in-2014/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=oUPpU7jIKYjKsQSs-4DYBw&ved=0CCAQ9QEwBQ&usg=AFQjCNHodc080uaxC3cJzWzOnD0Ks6QqlQ
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Our fifth graders are off on their environmental 
education field trip to Camp Seymour next week 
and our fourth graders are getting ready for their 
excursion to Islandwood on September 22nd.  
These extended field trips provide our students 
with the opportunity to experience some fantastic 
hands-on activities unlike anything offered in the 
classroom and make for some great memories as 
well!  We are excited for our students to 
participate in these trips and look forward to 
hearing all about them. 
 
 
 

 
 
Our lost and found container is located in one of 
the Extended Care classrooms in building F.  If your 
child has misplaced any items he/she has brought 
to school, please check our lost and found.  It is 
helpful to label your child’s outerwear, backpack, 
and lunchbox, etc. so our Extended Care staff can 
return misplaced items to their rightful owner.  
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
Taproot Theatre Touring Company will bring their 
production of Allies Ahoy! to our school on 
September 30th.  This play was written for 
elementary aged children and is about bullying 
prevention and emotional management.  It 
includes some adventures on the high seas that 
our students will sure to find engaging.  The story 
also shares an important message about 
recognizing, refusing and reporting bullying 
behavior and learning to control one’s temper and 
empathizing with others.   
 

A warm thank you to our OPT for arranging and 
funding this event!  Parents are welcome to 
attend, so if your schedule allows, please join us. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Tuition and payments for extended care and 
transportation packages are due the first day of 
the month.  All other invoices are due upon 
receipt. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

October  
 

1 Subway Lunch 

2 Pizza Lunch 

8 Subway Lunch 

9 Pizza Lunch 

10  Professional Development Day, No School, 
Camp Offered 

15 Subway Lunch 

16 Pizza Lunch 

17 Midterm Personal Learning Plans Sent 
Home 

20 Individual Student Pictures, All Grades, 
Privileged Dress 

21 Class Group Pictures, All Grades, Uniforms 
Required 

22 Subway Lunch 

23 Pizza Lunch 

23 Earth Challenge Assembly, King County 
Solid Waste, MPR, Time TBA 

24 Subway Orders Sent Home 

27 Grades 4-5 Kids in Medicine Forensic 
Anthropology Field Trip 

29 Subway Lunch 

30 Pizza Lunch 

31 Halloween Celebrations 

31 Conference Requests Sent Home 

31 Subway Orders Due 

Lost & Found 
 

Don’t Forget… 

Overnight Field Trips 

Allies Ahoy! 


